Hollingdean and Fiveways Ward Update:

June 2025:

Key Concerns:

Currently some key concerns in the area include:

e Off -road motorbikes and Quad Bike usage around the vicinity of Lynchett Close

e Youth Anti-social behaviour and trespassing school grounds

e Deterringanti-social behaviour by implementing additional patrols during early and late
shifts

Due to ongoing issues with youths trespassing, we have been working closely with other local
schools to identify and manage these issues appropriately. Especially where children are
involved, the main concern is their safety whilst trespassing.

Ward officers are working closely with the traffic department to help to manage the anti-social
driving of motorcycles within the ward. We are in the process of arranging some days of action
with the traffic team, so they can work closely using appropriate tactics to intercept and
appropriately manage these vehicles.

Intelligence is regularly being submitted by ward officers, to ensure we have an up-to-date
dashboard of vehicles involved in these types of issues.

Community Meetings:

The Hollingdean and Fiveways ward has gained another Ward Officer recently, this is myself,
PCSO Kraft.Inrecent weeks, | have visited lots of the local businesses and schools to introduce
myself and begin to build a rapport with the community within the ward.

Beingnew inthe ward, | am keen to engage with allmembers of the community. If youwould like
to arrange a meeting or visit at all, please don’t hesitate to contact us. This can be done by
calling 101 or using the Sussex Police website and quoting PCSO Kraft 44235.

Incidents of Note/AOB:

You can find updates about the Hollingdean and Fiveways ward on the Sussex Police websites
below. Crime statistics for the area can also be found here...
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